
CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 

 

 

PURPOSE: The Fleet Services Department worked with the Purchasing Division to solicit proposals 
for emergency vehicle equipment.  

BACKGROUND: Fleet services have been working for several years with outside vendors to provide 
the city with emergency vehicle equipment and installation services for patrol units in the Police 
Department.  Since our department now has staff to perform the installation process, we need to have 
the parts ordered now for our new units that will be arriving in mid-2024. These parts are for city-owned 
vehicles and equipment.  With the assistance of the Purchasing division, a bid was advertised to assure 
that the best value was acquired by the city.  West Chatham was the lowest responsive bidder for these 
services.  The total cost of equipment is $126,795. 

BUDGET IMPACT: Funds are available in the 2023-2024 budget. 

 
RECOMMENDATION/ACTION REQUESTED: The Fleet Services Department recommends that the 
City Council approve the purchase of emergency vehicle equipment from West Chatham Emergency 
Equipment in the amount of $126,795 and authorize appropriate city staff to execute all necessary 
documents. 

 
 

 

TITLE    Emergency Vehicle Equipment 

FROM:  Kevin Rogers, Fleet Director MEETING DATE:  June 3, 2024 

PUBLIC HEARING:  N/A ADVERTISED DATE/BY: N/A 

ATTACHMENTS:  Formal Bid Recommendation      
                            Bid Tabulation      





Bid Tabulation 
City of High Point, North Carolina
Police Vehicle Upfit-Fleet Services

Bid 41-051424

Contractor Total Bid

West Chatham Warning Devices $126,765.00 

Batteries of NC LLC $142,581.00 

Campbell-Brown Inc. $144,512.85 

Dana Safety Supply $150,718.19 

Global Public Safety LLC $161,310.75 
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